2012 REPORT ON THE ROYAL AERONAUTICAL SOCIETY AND THE FUTURE OF FLIGHT MUSEUM
WITH REGARD TO THE US/UK STUDENT EXCHANGE PROGRAM FOR THE SPRING AESS BOG MEETING

UNFORTUNATELY THER WAS NOT AN EXCHANGE PROGRAM THIS YEAR.  OUR $5K DONATION, ALONG WITH BOEING’S HAS BEEN “BANKED” UNTIL NEXT YEAR WHEN THE EXCHANGE PROGRAM WILL RESUME.

THERE WAS TALK ABOUT USING THESE FUNDS TO SUPPORT A GROUP OF BRAZILIAN STUDENTS.

HOWEVER, JOSE BOLANOS WAS ABLE TO DETEMINE NONE WERE IEEE STUDEMNT MEMBERS.

SO WE DID NOT EXPEND THE FUNDS.

I AM ALSO WORKING WITH BOEING AND THE RAeS ON A POSSIBLE PROJECT ENTITLED “BUILD A PLANE’ IN WHICH BOEING DONATES A “PIPER CUB” TYPE KIT TO EDMONDS COMMUNITY COLLEGE KIDS.

THEY WITH THE HELP OF AESS AND RAeS MENTORS ASSENBLE THE AIRCRAFT AND DEMONSTRATE ITS FLYING CAPABILITIES. THE FUTURE OF FLIGHT WOULD BE THE LOCAL POINT OF CONTACT.
SUCH A PROGRAM HAS BEEN RUN SUCCESSFULLY IN THE UK BY BOEING AND THE RAeS AND MIDDLE SCHOOLS. AS OF NOW I HAVE NO FEEDBACK ON BOEINGS INTENTION
